



4 May 2023

Dear Families

Payment for Curriculum Enhancement Week Activities

As we are fast approaching our 2023 curriculum enhancement week, I am writing to ask that any outstanding payments for your child's chosen activity are made on time as we are in the process of passing these onto the venues who are hosting our events and activities.

This also includes payments outstanding for the year 10 Thorpe Park/education visits as the deadline, Tuesday 2 May, has now passed. please can these payments be made asap so that we can purchase the tickets and confirm coach bookings.

If you have already made payment, then please ignore this email.

If you have any questions, please contact me at ktreen@sackvilleschool.org.uk.

Yours sincerely

Mr Kevin Treen

Curriculum Leader of Design and Technology & Computing / Wider SLT



















